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March 19, 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We were very hopeful, by this date, that the Governor and the NY State Education Department 

would ease the 6 ft. social distance guideline allowing all Frontier hybrid students to return to 

five-day/week in-school instruction.  This has not occurred.   

 

We, therefore, are changing our instructional teaching model for all hybrid students for 

Wednesday instruction. 

 

Effective, April 14, 2021, our hybrid instructional model will change on Wednesday to 

provide in-school instruction for Cohort A & Cohort B.  One week Cohort A will attend in-

school instruction on Wednesday.  The next week Cohort B will attend in-school instruction on 

Wednesday.  The attached calendar has been provided to assist you in planning for this change. 

 

This decision only affects hybrid students.  It does not affect the virtual learning program.  

The virtual learning program will continue without change. 

 

We ask for your assistance in this transition.  We are hopeful, in the near future, that when the 

social distance guideline changes all hybrid students will be able to return to five-day/week 

instruction. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

C. Douglas Whelan, Ed.D. 

Interim Superintendent 

   

Attachment 


